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Dear Members of the Joint Committee on Transportation: 

 

I am writing in strong support of HB 3362.  Imposing a very modest, 4 percent tax on 

sales of new tires is a highly reasonable and appropriate measure to fund needed 

transportation, stormwater treatment, wildlife, and other improvements.  Tires sold in 

the US contain the toxic chemical 6PPD, which is toxic to fish and other aquatic 

organisms, and needs to be phased out.  This very minor additional revenue will go a 

long way toward addressing some of the many harms these tires generate while they 

remain on the market. 

 

Please ignore the vocal opposition, and vote yes on HB 3362.  Thank you for your 

attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dan Jaffee 

Portland 


